Kennedy Parent Newsletter

Kennedy's Winter Festival

FOR: Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd Grades

WHEN: Friday, December 15

TIME: 11:45-3:00

We are in need of more volunteers to help run a game/activity. If you are available, please let your child's teacher know as soon as possible.

A background check is required prior to volunteering. Please go to the Willmar School website, www.willmar.k12.mn.us, for information regarding volunteering (at the bottom of the first page).



Newsletter Highlights

Calendar for December

Upcoming Dates

Winter Weather Reminder

Title I Information

Cardinal Place School Age Care

Cardinal Backpack Food Program

Contact Us



#KENNEDYSTARS





UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER:

January, 2024

Monday, January 1 ... NO SCHOOL for Students
Tuesday, January 2 ... School Resumes for Students
Monday, January 15 ... NO SCHOOL for Students
Friday, January 19 ... End of Term 2
Monday, January 22 ... Kennedy Title Family Night
Wednesday, January 31 ... 2 Hour Late Start (10:30 AM)
Wednesday, January 31 ... NO PRESCHOOL CLASSES

Lost and Found

Parents, the "lost and found" closet at Kennedy School is filling up with clothing. Please check out this area for any of your student's lost coats, sweatshirts, etc.



WINTER WEATHER REMINDER

Students go outside for recess every day unless there is a dangerously low wind chill. The cold weather policy is that students stay inside if the air temperature is below 0 or the wind chill creates a temperature below -10 degrees F.



Parents, remember to help keep your children safe by sending the appropriate winter clothing. Please send jackets, snow pants, boots, mittens, and hats with your students each day to school.





PARENTS, SCHOOL DOORS OPEN AT 8:15. PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT SCHOOL EARLIER THAN 8:15.



Kennedy Secretary, Bety Danielson, is retiring on December 15, 2023.

Please join us in a heartfelt thanks to Bety for all she has contributed to our community over the past 45 years!







Cardinal Place is looking for fun loving staff. We are looking for Site Assistants and Aides. We are very flexible and we have a lot of fun! You will also have the opportunity to join us on some pretty amazing field trips.

- No nights
- No weekends
- Most holidays off
- Free school age care for your own student the hours you are working.

Call Mel or apply at the link below:

320-214-6680

https://www.applitrack.com/willmar/ onlineapp/default.aspx? Category=Support+Staff







The Cardinal Backpack Food Program provides supplemental food for children grades PreK-5 enrolled in Willmar Public Schools whose families are facing financial hardship.

Enrollment is for the 23-24 school year and can be started at any point during the year. By signing-up, you give permission for the school to communicate food allergies. Food will be sent home by the end of each week, starting the week of October 2.

Sign-up on our website liveunitedwcm.org/programs or use the QR code





CONTACT US:

Kennedy Elementary School 824 7th St SW Willmar, MN 56201

www.willmar.k12.mn.us **Main Office:** 320-214-6688 **Nurse Line:** 320-214-6682 **Attendance Line:** 320-214-6681

Attendance Email:

kennattendance@willmar.k12.mn.us

Cardinal Place

(Before/After School Child Care) 320-214-6680

Willmar Bus Service

320-235-2110

Email: school@willmarbus.com

